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Watts Remy

From: Dean P. Gisvold <deang@mcewengisvold.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 24, 2019 11:42 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Cc: Alex Michel; Anna Withington; Barb Christopher; Bob Dobrich; Dean P. Gisvold; Emily 

Schield; James Heuer; Jeff Jones; Jim Barta; John Brennan; Nathan Corser; Nikki 
Johnston; Peter O'Neil; Stephen Doubleday; Steven Cole; Tiffanie Shakespeare ; Tony 
Greiner

Subject: SB 927 and 929 In Support of both bills

Dear Senator Dembrow and other members of the Committee 
 
I am a resident of the Irvington Historic District and chair of the Irvington land use committee. I 
support each of these bills, and amendment -3. I do not support amendment -2, which would delete 
the language for repeal of the current owner consent statutory language. 
 
SB 927 will bring state law in line with recent changes in Goal 5, and provide pathways for 
demolition protection to significant resources, and additional design protection if certain additional 
steps are taken by the local jurisdiction.  
 
SB 929 will allow for tax credits for contributions to improve existing significant historic 
resources. This program has been used successfully in the Irvington HD, and should be continued. 
 
Both bills will encourage historic preservation 
 
As you know, Oregon is the only state with an owner consent requirement, which should be 
eliminated.  
 
Please move both bills forward with amendment -3 only and with a do pass recommendation. 
Thank you for your consideration.         
 
Dean Gisvold 
2225 NE 15th,  
Portland 97212 


